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With the pumpkins each kid got from the Hulkkonen farm, Mr. Greg 

had a two-day carving session.  Mr. Greg had his own pumpkin, so he could 

demonstrate different carving techniques and effects for the kids.  The kids 

really enjoyed coming up with their own designs, and of course, had fun 

making a mess.  I hope you may have had a chance to see their finished 

work displayed on the ramp.  Thank you Mr. Greg for sharing your 

pumpkin carving skills! 

 

On Halloween, we had a normal morning of work, then let the kids 

get dressed up in their costumes after lunch.  The first thing on the agenda 

was to go visit local businesses that support our school.  We went from 

Omer’s to Four Seasons, then to Park View and Krupps.  I want to thank all 

of these businesses for the treat for the kids and the nice visit! 

 

When we got back to the school, Ms. Krissy had some fun games 

and treats ready for the kids.  The kids especially liked throwing darts and 

popping balloons.  Plus, they also enjoyed taking whacks at the piñata.  

We ran a little short of time, so the kids had to finish off some of the treats 

the following day which they were more than happy to do.  Thank you Ms. 

Krissy for your efforts to make this a fun day! 

 

Mr. Greg has also finished up a couple of important side projects.  

First, the water heater has been replaced and is in good working order.  In 

addition, he has repaired damage done to the entrance to the boiler room 

which had to be widened when the old stove was removed and the new 

stove installed. 

 

And sadly, it is now official that our kindergartener and second 

grader have moved to Iron River.  It was a joy having them while we did, 

and we wish them the best! 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bruce R. Matson 


